
This bill is so loosely written that it should never be passed, or even brought up up for discussion. I 
under stand the concern for people with mental problems or people with suicide on there minds. But 
this bill is very poorly written. 
 
                                                                 Thank you for your consideration 
                                                                                Donald E Porter      
 


